Tammy Gehris

This air permit for Aluminum Dynamics in Benson, Arizona should not be approved. The
aluminum plant is to be built in the middle of the city of Benson with a nursing home, apartments
and family homes right across the street. The emissions from this aluminum plant is very harmful to
the health of the residents of Benson. This plant will use too much of the City of Benson's water
supply. The waste water from this aluminum plant will harm the ground water and the San Pedro
river which is very close to this aluminum plant. The City of Benson's has a volunteer fire
department that is not equipped to handle the fire hazard from the aluminum plant. The citizens of
the City of Benson do not want this aluminum plant built here. Please do not give Aluminum
Dynamics the air permit.



